
Turkish Incoming Staff/ May 2023 

From May 8 to May 11, 2023, the Carinthian University of Teacher Education's Media 

Department had the pleasure of hosting a training program incoming staff from Tukey. In the 

fields of media education and information technologies, the initiative aimed to promote 

collaboration and knowledge sharing. 

The training began with a welcome from Prof. Peter Harrich, who presented the weekly 

program and offered a tour of the university. Along with the fundamental IT infrastructure, 

the department for media education and information technology was introduced. 

Additionally, the visiting staff members attended a cultural event in Klagenfurt and job 

shadowed the "Media Workshop" course. 

Sessions included a focus on the technical use of unmanned aerial vehicles (UAVs) in digital 

education, led by Prof. Harald Meyer. Prof. Nora Ulbing highlighted the Education Innovation 

Studio (EIS) and its role in promoting coding, robotics, and 3D printing. Prof. Markus Kanzian 

and Prof. Klaus Grässl introduced online tools and the hardware and network infrastructure. 

The workshop offered insightful knowledge on media literacy and information technologies. 

The Turkish staff guests had the opportunity to learn from their Austrian counterparts and 

engage in knowledge exchange. 

 

 


